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April 16, 19526

Hon. Dillen Wyer, X
Commissioner,

Bureau of Indlian Affairg,
Departmant of lor,

wWashington, D.C,
¥y dear ¥r. m&.:aiamrzs))/

I beve recently
from ¥r. W. E. P of Cassel
gurd to the moving of the g
flooded hy the Carrison

ived an inguiry
Borth Dakeota in re-

in the aroa to be

¥r. Pike has done this type of work
before and is interested in this Job. I would appreci-
ate any information you may be able to give me on the
situation at your early convenience.

With ¥ind regards, I am

Sincerely,

Wl amse
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